
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have had another lovely week in school and I just wanted to say a huge thank you to everyone who attended our 
Parents’ Consultations. It was so lovely to have you all in school and I am really excited about hopefully being able to open 
up and getting you all in more after half term! This week has been internet safety week so we have been learning about 
how to stay safe online and we will be making a display of the lovely activities we have been involved in in our foyer. 
 
We have one more week in school and we break up for half term next Friday – 18th February, returning to school on Monday 
28th February.  
 
Tomorrow we are having some work carried out on our roof, so our grounds will be closed all day for safety purposes, but 
they will be open again on Sunday. 
 
Have a really lovely weekend everyone, 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hayward 
 
 
What is happening in the coming week? 
 
Thursday 17th February – Film Night – A little treat for the children… 
We will be showing the film ‘Onward’ (Cert U) and we will have popcorn, 
sweets and a drink for the children. Please let us know if you would like 
your child(ren) to attend – the cost is £5 per child and payment is 
available on Schoolcomms. Any proceeds will go towards our school fund. 
 
What will be happening soon? 

This  

 
. 

 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 
 

Uniform 
It is our policy that all children wear 
school uniform when attending 
school, or when participating in a 
school-organised event outside 
normal school hours: 
 
(Adjustments can be made in 
certain circumstances). 
 
Girls 
• Grey/black: 
trousers/shorts/skirt/pinafore 
• Yellow polo shirt 
• Royal blue sweatshirt/cardigan 
• White, Blue, Black or Grey socks 
or tights 
• Plain black school shoes or 
boots (no sandals or trainers) 
Boys 
• Grey/black trousers/shorts 
• Yellow polo shirt 
• Royal blue sweatshirt 
• Plain black school shoes or 
boots (no trainers) 
P.E. Kit 
• Royal blue shorts 
• Yellow, round neck t-shirt (no 
buttons or fastenings) 
• Royal blue sweatshirt & track-
suit bottoms (for outdoor P.E. & 
swimming) 
• Socks & Trainers (rather than 
plimsolls, as they do not afford 
enough support) 
• Drawstring P.E. bag (clearly 
named)  
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Thursday 3rd March 

 
WORLD BOOK DAY 

 
Come to school dressed as a 
book character and partake 

in a wonderful ‘Writers’ 
Workshop’ 

 
Mrs Seymour will also make 
a wonderful ‘themed’ lunch  

 
 

… I wonder what the theme 
will be? 

Thursday 10th March AM 
 
We have a mobile planetarium visiting! 

Friday 11th March AM 
 
Image Theatre will be visiting us – they 
are performing the ‘Sword in the Stone’ 
 

Attendance Award this 
week goes to Class 2 

with 
92.6% 

 

Friday 11th February 2022 


